
NOTICE 
TOWN OFFICES HOURS ON: TUESDAY APRIL 15TH  

Will be Remote Services Only (phone/email) 

Regular In-Person services will resume Wednesday 4/16 @ 9am  
 

Need to submit payment for Taxes, Dog Tags, or Water Bills? 

 

 Please utilize our Town Office Drop-Box! Located at the front entrance to the building mounted on 
the left-hand side. If you need a receipt, please note this in the memo line of your check! 

 
 Mail your payments to: PO Box 356 Montgomery Ctr VT 05471 

 
 OR Pay Online using our new E-Check feature or a credit card 

 
 Access forms, applications, and other helpful resources online on our Town Website: 

www.montgomeryvt.us 
 
 To access the public wi-fi at the Public Safety Building connect to: Project 

Connect by ITDRC (no password needed!) 


